
Beat the Winter Riding Blues with ECRA’s
Winter Ride-In Series!

If you are one of the many Long Island riders subject to the harsh weather
ruining your riding plans, come ride with us at Choya Farms! Monthly

ride-ins will be offered all winter long to help keep our horses moving while
the weather is cold!

January 15th
February 12th

March 12th

10:00 AM - 1:00 PM

$30 per horse payable the day of

All Disciplines and riders are welcome, we just ask you be respectful of the usual
warm-up pen etiquette followed at our shows (circles right and circles left,

walking/jogging/spinning towards the inside, etc.)

Choya Farms
120 Dayton Avenue

Manorville, NY 11949

Please let us know if you will be joining us so we can account for trailer parking.
Respond to the Facebook Event or shoot us an email:

EastCoastReinersAssociation@gmail.com

Looking forward to seeing everyone soon!


